
LOCAL PLAN REVIEW 

PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT IN HANWOOD 
 

Shropshire Council is consulting on the Local Plan Review and proposing that Hanwood is a 
community hub. 

 

Great Hanwood Parish Council has organised a public meeting on 18th December 
2018 at The Cock Inn Function Room, 6.30pm – this is for all residents to find out 

about the proposed community hub.  
 
The key proposals for the Hanwood community hub are: 

 
• The hub covers Hanwood village but not Hanwood Bank (which will be classed as 

Open Countryside thereby restricting open market housing) 
• Total 50 new dwellings 2016-2036, of which 30 dwellings already have planning 

permission 
• No site allocations – the 15 further dwellings to be delivered through windfall 
• A development boundary for Hanwood 
• The edge of the parish falls partly within a large urban extension of Shrewsbury 

 
PLEASE ALSO SEE THE MAP WHICH SHOWS THE PROPOPOSED DEVELOPMENT BOUNDARY 

 
Shropshire Council are consulting on the Local Plan Review from now until 31st January 2019 – 

see “Get Involved” section on www.shropshire.gov.uk 
Great Hanwood Parish Council (Clerk: Rebecca Turner) 

Tel: 01743 741611, Email: greathanwoodpc@gmail.com, Web: www.greathanwoodpc.org.uk 
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